
Exhibition Report  
 
I appreciate the ability to assist in this important position.  It has been an interesting 
transition.  The challenges have been having the information in the January bulletin 
being incorrect which caused a lot of confusion for all of the Regions as to where to 
submit their show schedules. That has since been corrected in the April bulletin and I 
appreciate everyone’s hard work to helping me get that corrected.    
 
There were delays in the forwarding of the show schedules because of the incorrect 
information, sometimes with the forwarded show schedules getting to me 2-4 weeks 
after the show schedules were sent out, or longer.  There were several show 
schedules that I had to be very creative on how to get the ribbons and rosettes out to 
the show chairs in time for their shows.  One show,  because I did not get their order 
and I had to fill it the week of their show did not receive their ribbons and rosettes 
until the day of their show.  A couple of shows I have had to overnight FedEx their 
rosette and ribbons because their initial orders were not received.   
 
I  have had to place a second order for blue and white ribbons, due to the high 
demand for ribbons for the April shows to make sure that the remainder of the shows 
I would be able to meet the orders.   
 
The certificates, I apologize were not up to the AIS standard for the 120 shows that 
were initially sent out and all 120 shows will be getting new certificates to have them 
redistributed.  I have been working with E. Roy Epperson in regards to this issue.    
 
I appreciate everyone’s time, patience, and considerable help during my transition.    
 
Jayme Adams  
Exhibition Chair  
 
Shows Approved 130 Shows Cancelled 1 Orders Shipped 60 Show Reports Received 8  
 
 
 
 
 


